
TOGETHER WE HAVE
RAISED

REMEMBER!

THANK YOU

£2349.66
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PTA 23/24
NEWSLETTER
This YEAR in

the PTA

ALL OF YOUR
DONATIONS HAVE

HELPED THE SCHOOL

This was only our second year as a
PTA and we have put our first year
to shame. With your help we have

raised more money and put on
more events then we thought we

would be able to. 
We listened to the children and
kept the Discos, Christmas gift

room and added a craft
competition. We also added a

Christmas fair which was very hard
work but completely worth it. The
craft competition was an amazing

success leading to us going out and
buying more prizes on the day. 
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End of Year
Disco

pta_sutton_in_craven_cofe@yahoo.com



EASY FUNDRAISING - £ 57.97
NON UNIFORM DAYS - £183.70

XMAS FAIR - £670
XMAS DISCO - £214

XMAS GIFT ROOM - £155
TESCO GRANT - £1000 

FUNDAY STALL - £366.96

THANK YOU

This Year
PTA 23/24 

We have donated to school:
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4 PORTABLE COOKING HOBS
120 HIGH VIZ JACKETS

EASTER PRIZES
ICE LOLLYS

Donations to:

This Year

YEAR 6 BUDDY BENCH
CLASS TRIPS

Total = £1059

pta_sutton_in_craven_cofe@yahoo.com



PTA 23/24 
What is changing?
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To help us make 24/25 bigger and better we need more
people attending meetings either in person or via zoom.

We need more volunteers when we ask for help at events.
And we need to find people to fill the following roles

We need more help

At the end of this summer term the lovely Denise will be
stepping down as co-chair. We aren’t losing her completely

as she has agreed to stay on as PTA Treasurer. We would like
to say a big thank you to Denise and the amazing work she

has put in to the PTA! 

Co-chair
Events Coordinator 

PLEASE EMAIL OR MESSAGE US TO JOIN
THE PTA AND HELP MAKE A DIFFERENCE

TO OUR SCHOOL
We have already started planning for next year

BUT we really need your help to do this whether as
a member of the committee or a volunteer 

pta_sutton_in_craven_cofe@yahoo.com
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OUR 24/25 PLANS

CHRISTMAS FAIR
CHRISTMAS DISCO
CHRISTMAS SHOP

Autumn

Spring
CAREER WEEK

PARENT QUIZ NIGHT
EASTER CRAFT COMPETITION 

Summer
SUTTON FUNDAY STALL

END OF YEAR DISCO

pta_sutton_in_craven_cofe@yahoo.com

We have some amazing changes coming in
September 2024. We are going to be moving forward
with a UNIFORM SWAP SHOP which will be lead by the

wonderful Heather Hodgson. 
We are launching a NEW WEBSITE where you will be
able to purchase tickets for events and pay for non
uniform days. We are hoping that this will make life

easier for you all.

Planned Events tbc


